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ALL MEMBER 
COURT COLOUR SURVEY

RESULTS



I’d like to extend my sincere thank you to the 188  members 
who took the time to vote . That's a participation rate of 
75%.    A very impressive response.

The final result was pretty clear cut.  Of the 188 votes 
received  147 (78.19%) voted for the Blue on green courts 
and 41 (21.81%) selected the Green on green option.  As 
noted in the survey information,  we will plan to convert the 
existing four courts to the Blue on green option as and 
when they are re-surfaced  - likely in four to five years' time.
Thank you one and all.

Hugh F. Dow, Club President
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